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Comments: Overall, the plan looks good with the two following exceptions.  1.  A vet should be on site at all times

during capture - whether through bait or helicopter.  2.  Oversight of the plan and future  action should not be left

in the control of the forestry service supervisor (as the forestry service has always been against  allowing the wild

horses and are thus extremely biased) but rather under the supervision and control of an advisory board that

includes environmentalists, equine vets, equine advocacy groups and members of  the general public.


